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2019 Officers 
President: 

Linda Kolar 505-662-5768 

kolars@newmexico.com 
 
Vice Presidents: 

 

Secretary: 

Joan Williams 

joanwilliamsla@earthlink.net 

 

Treasurer: 
Donna Smith, 575-829-3883  

dnt@glenda.com 

   
2019 Chairs 

Community Service: 

   Flo Carr, 505-660-4980 

  ks_carr@msn.com 
 

Library: 
. 
 

Membership: 

Brenda Edeskuty 

edeskuty@zianet.com 

 

Newsletter: 
Clara Vigil, 505-672-0098 

    c.vigil0098@gmail.com  

 

Publicity: 
Melodie Gustavsen 

505-500-6051 

melodie.gustavsen@gmail.com 

Webmaster: 
Deborah Kubicek,  

505-662-4865 

deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 
 

 

 

 

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS 
United Church of Los Alamos 

Tuesday, November 19 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

 
President's Message: 
 
Dear Quilters, 
Boy has this gone by quickly. Not only are we having our last 
meeting of the year, but Thanksgiving and Christmas are upon us. 
We elect new officers at our next meeting, so I want to thank those 
that have served this past year, those that will continue this next 
year and those that are new in an office or committee.  The 
organization could not exist without volunteers willing to serve. 
I would like to have an Executive board meeting before the normal 
guild meeting on the 19th.  We will start at 6:00 p.m., United Church.  
Everyone is welcome. We will be discussing the status of the guild 
library, quilt show/market, speakers and possible change time of 
monthly meetings. 
Everyone remember to bring your UFO’s, there is money to be had.  
 
Yours in quilting, 
Linda 
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UPCOMING EVENTS, PROJECTS AND WORKSHOPS 
 
November 1 - 30, 2019 

Nicole Dunn Quilt Show 
Mesa Public Library - Upper Gallery 
 
November 19, 2019 
LAP UFO Challenge 
Graves Hall, United Church of Los Alamos 
 
January, 2020 
LAP: Individual Medallion Challenge/2020 Round Robin Exchange 
Information to be given at November, 2019 meeting. 
If you're unable to attend the November meeting and would like more information, please 
email Melodie (melodie.gustavsen@gmail.com).   
 
February 28 and 29, 2020  
Gathering of Quilts 
Truth or Consequences Civic Center 

 
March 24, 2020  
Jenny Kae Parks – Trunk Show &Lecture: "Confessions of a Fabric Snob” 
LAP Guild Meeting 
Graves Hall, United Church of Los Alamos 
 
March 25, 2020, 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
Workshop - "4 Ways to 1600”  
Graves Hall, United Church of Los Alamos 
 
March 30- April 3, 2020 
Katie Pasquini Masopust 
Jump Start Your Creativity in Santa Fe 
Explore color and design with Katie in Santa Fe 
Madeline Island School of the Arts Winter Workshop 
www.madelineschool.com for more information 
 
June 23, 2020   
Debbie Jones – Lecture: "Fabric Scraps Become Fine Art" 
LAP Guild Meeting 
Graves Hall, United Church of Los Alamos 
 
June 24,2020 
Debbie Jones Workshop TBA 
Graves Hall, United Church of Los Alamos 
 
 
 

mailto:melodie.gustavsen@gmail.com
http://www.madelineschool.com/


 
September 23, 2020  
Jodi Barrows – Lecture: “Square in a Square” System 
LAP Guild Meeting 
Graves Hall, United Church of Los Alamos 
 
September 24, 2020, 9:00a.m.-3:00p.m. 
Jodi Barrows Workshop – Option Overview of the “Square in a Square” System 
Graves Hall, United Church of Los Alamos 
 
OFFICER REPORTS 

 

Secretary – Joan Williams 

Minutes from LAP Guild Meeting 10/22/19 at the White Rock Presbyterian Church: 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Linda. 

New members and guests were introduced:  Celeste and Ralph. 

Officer Reports: 

Nothing from Secretary and Treasurer.   

Librarian still open.  

Committee Reports: 

Nothing from Community Service, Newsletter, Publicity, and Webmaster. 

Membership did door prizes.  They were won by Linda, Deb, Sue and Becky. 

UFO Challenge – There is 27 days left to complete projects.  The pot is about $90.  Bring 

your finished project to the November meeting (or if it’s been given away, bring a picture). 

New Business:  

 Nomination committee report – Working hard and making lots of phone calls.  Still need 

publicity, librarian, and market/show.   

Show & Tell – Fall/Halloween 

  Micki had a Halloween quilt with pumpkins that glow in the dark. 

  Jackie showed an autumn wall hanging and Halloween quilts.  

  Nicole showed a skeleton quilt called Happy Halloween.   

Show & Tell – Other Quilts 

  Donna showed a quilt of her dog-Riley.  Also showed a hand painted skirt from the Canal 

Zone.  

  Laura showed a round robin quilt she worked with her cluster (5 participants). The guild 

will be proposing a round robin event next year.   

Announcements:   

 The November meeting will be November 19th (a week early) at the United Church of Los 

Alamos.    



 Micki announced Nicole’s quilt show at Mesa Library with the opening night on November 

8th.  The show will be there for the month of November.   

 Liz talked about an exhibit the Historical Society is putting together at Fuller Lodge and 

there will be a quilt included.  She asked for any input from members with ideas on how to put 

together the quilt.   

Program: 

Deb introduced Judith Roderick an art quilter and silk painter from Placitas.  Judith is a SAQA 

member with quilts in the Out of the Blue show that was at the State Capital in Santa Fe most of 

the summer.  She also had her Sand Hill Quilt in the “Life Along the Rio Grande” show, another 

SAQA show that was at the Mesa Library.   

In 1975 she moved to Alamogordo and made batik clothing.  She is now mostly doing silk 

painting.  Silk painting starts with white silk which she paints with resists/wax and then steam 

sets them. She also paints silk to make scarfs.  She showed her three silk painting/quilts that were 

in the “Out of the Blue” show.  She uses different embellishments on her quilts including buttons 

and sea shells she was given by her mother.         

After her talk we all got to look at the quilts up close and ask questions. 

The meeting was adjourned.     

 

Treasurer – Donna Smith 

Treasurer's Report 
The Enterprise Bank checking account balance on Nov 1 was $11,947.45. 
 
The proposed budget for 2020 will be sent by separate email and copies will be available at the 
Nov meeting. 
 
Publicity – Melodie Gustavsen 
 
*All current events are listed on the Calendar of Events above. 
 
Community Service – Flo Carr 
 
Just want to send a big “thank you” to all of you who have given your fabric, money, effort, and 
most of all TIME to make the wonderful donation quilts this year. Of our current 16 most recent 
quilts, we've given 6 to the ATU at LAMC, 3 to Project Linus, and 4 to SANE (Sexual Abuse Nurse 
Examiners).  I plan to distribute the 3 remaining by the end of the year.  Thanks again!  Flo 
 
Library –  
 

Membership – Brenda Blea-Edeskuty 
To download the membership form please click on the link or see attached form. 
http://www.losalamos.com/lap/forms/lapmembershipform.pdf . 
 
 
 
 
 
*Events/Sources not sponsored by LA Piecemakers are shown for info only and not endorsed by LA Piecemakers. 

http://www.losalamos.com/lap/forms/lapmembershipform.pdf


 
 

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS MEMBERSHIP 
Membership Year ____________  

Please print all information clearly.  

Name _____________________________________________________________________ 
Mailing Address _____________________________________________________________ 
City, State, & Zip Code ________________________________________________________ 
Telephone Number ___________________________________________________________ 
E-Mail Address ______________________________________________________________ 
Do you want to receive the LAP Newsletter via e-mail? Yes No (Circle one)  

Do you need a ride to meetings? Yes No Can you drive someone to meetings? Yes No (Circle 
one)  

Please volunteer for one or more of the following by placing a check mark next to items{s):  

Donation Quilt ticket sales ______________ Valentine's Day Luncheon _____________________  

Quilt Show/Quilt Market ________________ Serve as Officer _____________________________  

Payment - Make check for $25 payable to: Los Alamos Piecemakers or LAP. Mail payment to LAP, Attn: 
Membership Chair, P.O. Box 261, Los Alamos, N.M. 87544 or hand in at meeting.  

LAP Use only: Payment ___ Entered in data base ___ Name tag ___ Packet _____Membership 
card_____Date______  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


